
This bill is discriminatory.  I live in Eastern Oregon.  There are many people living in this 
area who do not have computers.  There are even more who do not have printers for 
their computers.  What difference can it possibly make who prints the signature 
sheet?  Individuals do not print their own ballots. In fact, there is a bill that would require 
taxpayers to pay for postage to return the ballots printed by someone other than the 
person voting.  The only objective, or basis for this bill is to exclude rural Oregonians 
and poor people who cannot afford electronics from being able to participate in the 
political process. 
 
Unless this committee plans on only allowing people with enough money to own a 
computer and a printer to participate, this bill needs to die in committee.   
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